
From: Tim O'Connell <Tim.O'Connell@tasman.govt.nz> 
Subject: RE: Mapua Master Plan a proposal to broaden community engagement 
Date: 10 June 2024 at 6:18:15 PM NZST 
To: John Jackson <John@drysdale.net.nz>, Anna McKenzie 
<anna.mckenzie@tasman.govt.nz> 
Cc: Jim Vause <vauses@gmail.com> 
 

Hi John, 
Thanks for the email and apologies that I haven’t responded directly until 
now. We took a lot from the meeting and put the discussion points to our 
team for consideration. 
  
At this stage of the Masterplan process, we are comfortable with the 
level of engagement and opportunities provided to the Māpua 
community. The engagement process utilised has given way to a myriad 
of feedback and responses being received, while reaching a wide cross 
section of those who live and/ or have an interest in the future planning 
for Māpua.   
  
The actions and efforts carried out thus far have enabled us to identify 
and establish the key issues and areas of importance to be factored into 
the draft Masterplan, which will then be put out for public review in the 
coming weeks. 
  
We still have submissions, hearings and deliberations to come before 
any final decisions are made. We will be increasing and maintaining our 
communication with the community as this rolls out as want to make 
sure that the remainder of the process offers plenty of information and 
understanding but crucially gives ample opportunity for the community to 
participate in the remaining steps. 
  
We want to thank you for your offer to assist with engagement/ 
advocacy. It’s always good to hear from and meet with people like 
yourself who suggest methods and ideas that can be considered 
so that projects and processes like this can be carried out for the 
benefit of all involved.  
  
Take care, 
Tim.O'Connell@tasman.govt.nz 



 
 

From: John Jackson <John@drysdale.net.nz>  Sent: Monday, June 
10, 2024 10:37 AM 
To: Anna McKenzie <anna.mckenzie@tasman.govt.nz>; Tim O'Connell 
<Tim.O'Connell@tasman.govt.nz> 
Cc: Jim Vause vauses@gmail.com 
Subject: Mapua Master Plan a proposal to broaden community 
engagement 
  
I refer to our meeting Monday 11th March 2024.  
  
The purpose of the meeting was to explore how the community 
might participate in the design and implementation of the Mapua 
Master Plan.  A copy of the agenda is attached to refresh your 
memory.  
  
I understood that you would consider the idea by consulting with 
your colleagues and revert.  Can you please advise TDC’s 
appetite for, and willingness to, broaden community engagement 
as we discussed 
  
Thank you, 
  
  
John Jackson Drysdale Limited 142 Stafford Drive Mapua 7005 
mobile:    +64 21 253 0220 email:      john@drysdale.net.nz 
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